
 

STATE OF NEW YORK 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SERVICE 

 

CORRECTION TO INFORMATIONAL FORUMS AND PUBLIC STATEMENT HEARINGS 

TO BE HELD ON AUGUST 19, 2014 CONCERNING PSEG LONG ISLAND'S 

UTILITY 2.0 LONG RANGE PLAN 

(MATTER 14-01299) 

 

(Issued July 23, 2014) 

 

 The address in the notice regarding Informational 

Forums and Public Statement Hearings concerning PSEG Long 

Island’s Utility 2.0 Long Range Plan, issued on July 22, 2014, 

was incomplete.  The complete address is as follows: 

Tuesday, August 19 

William H. Rogers Legislative Building 

725 Veterans Memorial Highway 

Smithtown, NY 11787 

1:00 p.m. and 6:30 p.m. – Information Sessions 

2:00 p.m. and 7:30 p.m. – Public Statement Hearings 

 

  

 

 

 (SIGNED)    KATHLEEN H. BURGESS 

      Secretary 

 

 

 

 

   


